
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

It was lovely to have our Year 6 children back with us this week. They all had a fabulous time and I know that 
many of them have built up some life-long memories from their adventures in Dol-Y-Moch. Lots of the children 
had a shout out in assembly today to share their favourite moments, David enjoyed the toast the most!  Also, 
in assembly many of the children received awards related to our values, perseverance, compassion, and 
positivity being the main ones.  Well done to Year 6 for making us all proud in so many ways and a huge 
thanks to all the teachers and support staff who helped make it all happen too! 
 

World Book Day to celebrate World Book Day this year, all of our lovely children have been given and should have 
brought home a wooden dolly peg. We would like children to turn these pegs into characters from books that they have 
read. Of course, extra props can be created to bring the character to life. We would like the children to bring in their 
wooden character creations on World Book Day, so we can display them all to see. It would be really helpful if they could 
be labelled with your child's name, the character name and which book the character is from.  
The following week, prizes will be given for the best creations, so get busy and enjoy time talking about books or reading a 
chapter or two whilst you make!  
We look forward to seeing all the pegs displayed and having our World Book Day assemblies on the Thursday 7th March. 
 
World Book Day-Name the Bear this year for World Book Day in addition to the decorating a peg we will also be holding 
a ‘name the bear competition’ Nursery to Year 6, this will be £1 per guess and will take place next Thursday 7th March on 
World book Day. If the children would like to have a guess please send them in with their money on this day. The winner 
of the competition will win the bear. 

PTA Disco tickets on sale soon! Our PTA is running two disco sessions at the Jaguar Social Club on Thursday 21st March. 
We hope this new approach will give every child who wants to come the chance to boogie on down at our popular Spring 
disco. The sessions will run from 5-6.30pm, aimed at KS1 children, and 7-8.30pm aimed at KS2 children. Entry wristbands 
will go on sale for each session from http://www.pta-events.co.uk/allesleypta at 6pm from Friday 1st March.  

Have a lovely weekend  

 

L Hoey 
Headteacher 
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Monday –  Lazer Tag - KS2 
Tuesday  – Basket Ball - Years 1 & 2 – Mr Johnson - £1- 4 sessions (no clubs on 5th March due to parents 
evening) 
Wednesday - Martial Arts - KS2 
Thursday- Girl's Football-Years 3,4,5 (No Y6 due to boosters) Mr Knight- £1- 5 sessions  
Friday – No club 
  
Started week beginning 19th of February and ending week beginning 18th March.  

Poppy’s thought of the week… 

Be silly, be energetic, be 
selfless, be resilient, be 

compassionate, be forgiving, 
be loyal, be loving, be 

doglike.    

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/allesleypta


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 The day the crayons quit by Drew Daywalt & Oliver Jeffers                   
recommended by Aiden H 

Year 2 Barry the fish with fingers by Sue Henda recommended by Hudson  

Year 3 Jack and the beanstalk  by Joseph Jacobs recommended by Alex 

Year 4 Judy Moody by Megan McDonald recommended by Mia W   

Year 5 Harry Potter & the prisoner of Azkaban by J K Rowling recommended by 
Lucy C  

Year  6 Shakespeare shorts by Andrew Matthews and Tony Ross recommended 
by Mrs Clay 

Attendance  

Week 19th — 23rd  
February 2024 

Highest  Mrs Manwaring 
Year 5 98.85% Attendance. 

      Whole school 95.26%! 

Eamonn O’C Y3              Elsie G Rec  

Penny M Rec                 Isla C Y4  

Austin G Y6        Alexandra Z-D Nursery 

Oluwademilade L Y4        Ada F Rec  

Nathan E Y4                 Charlotte W Y5 

Ava P Y1                        Amelie C Y1   

Contact Onside coaching 
below for Easter Holiday 
childcare for children aged 
5—11! 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children were absolutely amazing to be with in Dol-y-Moch - all would agree. They 
pushed themselves  and worked together with smiles on their faces  in the rainy Welsh 
weather. We were privileged to see character traits that are not always so obvious in the 
classroom environment: people supporting each other, encouraging each other and kindness 
shone through. It was wonderful to see some try activities that were challenging and they 
hadn't experienced before : kayaking, rock scrambling, mountain and mine exploration, beach 
scavenger hunts, gorge walking . Making their own beds and tidying their own dorms was a 
sight to behold , but with all mucking in, they got there in the end!!  Although there were 
times where it was clear there was an obstacle to overcome, whether that be emotional or 
physical, they were all troupers and we could not be prouder: we cannot speak any more  
highly of these fabulous people and many compliments were given by Dol-y-Moch staff too. 

Thank you Year Six for such a brilliant week  and for being fantastic young people. 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Exciting and engaging art activities 
and events for children from 3 
months to 10 years. If your child is 
passionate about being creative don’t 
miss out, these classes fill up fast so 
book quickly to avoid disappointment. 

Contact Natalie 07877041148 

www.artventurers.co.uk/coventry 



Fantastic, imaginative 
homework Alien from 
Jess in Year 5, being 
used to brush 
George's hair.  We 
are looking forward 
to more homework 
for our Space theme.  

This week in Year 
4, we re-enacted 
the Viking raid on 
Lindisfarne 
monastery.  The 
Vikings stole 
religious treasures 
and kidnapped the 
monks as slaves or 
killed them. 

This week Year 2 practiced their cricket skills 
during a taster session. They used their hand-eye 
coordination when batting and teamwork when 
fielding. Well done year 2! 

Celebrating our week  

Year 6 have been working 
hard on their  return from 
Dol y moch. Here are some 
studious children working 
out anagrams using 
dictionaries! 

In Year 1 we have been writing our own 
instructions about how to decorate biscuits. 
We loved making our own biscuits. It was so 
tasty!! 

In Reception's  
Yoga sessions we 
found ways to 
transition between 
poses, and joined 
in a lovely           
Salutation moving 
between poses, 
and chose our   
favourite pose to 
demonstrate to 
each other. 

After reading Goldilocks and the Three Bears in Nursery we have been 
learning about the three different sizes. The children sorted their bears 
by size then counted how many they had. 

This week as 
artists, Year 3 
have been    
completing our 
prehistoric art 
unit by painting 
animal pictures 
on their cave 
walls. 


